GOVERNMENT OF THE DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA

ADVISORY NEIGHBORHOOD COMMISSION 3B GLOVER PARK AND CATHEDRAL HEIGHTS



ANC3B Supports Community Efforts to Decrease Airplane Noise

September 10, 2015

Advisory Neighborhood Commission 3B unanimously adopted a resolution by a vote of 5-0 at its public meeting held on September 10, 2015, supporting community efforts to reduce noise from airplane departures and arrivals at Reagan National Airport.

The ANC3B resolution is as follows:

ANC3B, serving Glover Park and Cathedral Heights, supports the efforts of our neighbors in Palisades, Foxhall, Hillandale, Burleith, Georgetown and Foggy Bottom to achieve relief from significant adverse impacts resulting from the current airplane arrival and departure routes and operating hours at Reagan National Airport.

Respectfully submitted by,

plu Blumer Shel

Jackie Blumenthal Chairman, ANC3B